
 
 

PARISH COUNCIL NOTES 

From the Meeting held 12th January 2017 in the Memorial Centre, Whiteparish. 

 

 
Parish Steward 
The new Parish Steward scheme is 
well underway within the village. 
Whiteparish have been allocated a 
Parish Steward for one day a month to 
tackle jobs within the village on land 
that is owned by Wiltshire Council. The 
Parish Clerk keeps a list of jobs to 
address, ranging from unblocking 
culverts and gullies, clearing storm 
debris/leaves, cleaning signs.  Please 
let the Parish Clerk know if you have 
any areas of concern. 
 
Kissing Gates 
Councillor Burr presented an 
informative account regarding the stiles 
on the public footpaths that are within 
the New Forest National Park. The 
Parish Council is hoping to use the 
NFNP country side access small grants 
scheme to help replace some of the 
older stiles with kissing gates. 
Volunteers will be needed to help install 
the gates. 
 

 
 
King’s Head Community Group 
A member of the public gave a report 
on a community initiative to re-open the 
Kings Head pub.   
 
Annual Parish Meeting 
Villagers are invited to come and meet 
their Parish Councillors and find out 
what the Parish Council does at the 
Annual Parish Meeting on Thursday, 
16th March at 7.30pm in the Memorial 
Centre.  Everyone is welcome. 
 
 
 
Next Meeting 
The next meeting is on Thursday, 16th 
February 2017 at 7.30pm.   
 
Villagers are invited to attend the 
meetings.  Please inform the Parish 
Clerk if you are unable to attend and 
wish to raise any village matter.

 


